
24 HOURS FOR THE LORD

	 The Holy Father has welcomed the idea of proposing once again the 24 

Hours for the Lord initiative which was celebrated last Lent with great participation. 

The next edition of the 24 Hours for the Lord, therefore, will take place on Friday, 

March 13 and Saturday, March 14, 2015, according to the calendar set by the Holy 

Father. The theme that will guide the reflection is: God rich in mercy (Ephesians 2:4).

	 During the days indicated above, according to the possibilities and the needs of 

individual local Churches, it would be important to provide an extraordinary opening of 

churches, offering the possibility for Confessions and Eucharistic Adoration. The day could 

conclude with the celebration of Holy Mass on Saturday evening. Further information can be 

found on our website: http://www.novaevangelizatio.va

	 I thank you for your kind attention and extend to your my best wishes.
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